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Governor of the State of Mississippi, Earl Ray Tomblin, and the business delegation accompanying
him, today visited Mariel Special Development Zone as part of the programme of his visit to Cuba.

Talking to representatives of ZED Mariel, the Governor said to be impressed by the scope of the
project and the tangible results achieved so far.
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